
 
 

 

 

Céile Care's Commitment to Quality End-of-Life Care and Resident Experience 

 
At Céile Care, we are deeply committed to providing exemplary end-of-life care and 
continuously enhancing the experience of residents. We greatly appreciate the invaluable 
insights provided by the National Care Experience Programme. 
 
Céile Care has actively engaged with CARU and encouraged participation in the CARU 
programme aimed at promoting best practices in end-of-life care, I'm thrilled to share that a 
significant portion of our members actively engage with this initiative. We recognise the 
importance of adhering to the highest standards in end-of-life care, and the CARU 
programme serves as an instrumental platform for us to achieve this goal. 
 
The findings from the National End of Life Surveys serve as a cornerstone in our efforts to 
drive improvements in resident experience and quality across all our homes. By leveraging 
these insights, we can identify areas of strength and opportunities for enhancement, 
ultimately ensuring that residents receive the compassionate and dignified care they deserve 
during their end-of-life journey. 
 
We remain steadfast in our commitment to delivering excellence in care, and we are grateful 
for the collaborative efforts of organizations like yours in advancing this shared mission.  
 
Warm regards, 
Noel Mulvihill 
  
 


